
Title I Tidbits
January 22nd - 26th, 2024

Title I Semi-Annual Certifications were sent out on Friday, January 19th at 4:00 pm.  Please verify that
all of the information is correct, sign, and send back to Mrs. Cox.  All forms are due to the Federal

Program Office, by January 31st!

SAVE THE DATE...we will hold our next District Wide Title I Parent Event on Tuesday, April 16th from
6:00 - 7:30 at Creekside.  An electronic “save the date” flyer has been sent to your school.  Please post this

on  your school webpage, your social media pages, and have teachers to send out electronically via Dojo or
Remind if possible! 

If your website was not in compliance, you must email me for a “recheck”!  
Websites must at least meet “Needs Improvement” for any funding requests to be approved!

I will be out of the office February 6th - 9th. Any PO’s submitted during this time will not be
reviewed until February 12th.  Please plan accordingly!

If you need any assistance with your budget or PO’s please use this link to sign up for  a time to meet
with me!

The last day to submit Purchase Orders or Encumber your funds is Friday, March 22nd at 5:00 pm!

Shoutout to the following schools for their EXCELLENT WEBSITES!!!!
Northwest Elementary
Creekside Elementary

Innovation Early College High School
Farmville Middle School

Don’t forget to share photos from your events with our office!!!

“Educating the mind without educating the heart is no education at all.”
-Aristotle

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1-j2nvZ3TLapZoltLBVA4_Nai8sOs7K7hENTwQIMC1xA/edit?usp=sharing

